
Hutton Elementary ~ May 12, 2023

​Principal's
Message
Dear Hutton
Community, 
This year is flying by
quickly and the last seven weeks are filled with
many activities and events. This has been a
wonderful year and our students and staff continue
to work very hard. Please check our website and
calendar frequently for updates so that you do not
miss out on anything.

Thank you so much for celebrating our amazing
teachers and staff this past week. We have a
rockstar team of teachers who work really hard
every day to support our students. Our staff at
Hutton is outstanding, and we are so fortunate to
have such a competent, caring, professional and
committed group of individuals working with our
students and school community!

Our annual Spring Fling is coming up next week.
You don’t want to miss this amazing event hosted
by our PTG. This event is always a blast for the
entire family. There will be inflatable slides, games,
cake walk, and a photo booth. Of course, you can’t
have Spring Fling without an amazing DJ, David’s
Pizza and Kona Ice. Join us for this wonderful

​Upcoming Events

May 19
Cake Walk

Spring Fling

May 22, 30 and
June 5

Hawk Walk Counting Days

May 23
PTG Meeting

6:30 PM
Band/Strings Concert

7 PM

May 25
Grades 1/2 Concert

5:30 PM

May 29
Memorial Day

No School

June 1
Choir Concert

6:00 PM

June 2
Drama Club Performance

6:00 PM

June 3
Girls on the Run 5K

June 6
Hawk Walk/BBQ

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonElementarySchool


community event, next Friday, May 19th from 6-8
PM. I can’t wait to see you all there!

LaTonya Simmons
Principal

Hutton Hawks Soar Together!

June 16
5th Grade Celebration
6th Grade Promotion

Students from Fort Mukogawa read with
Mrs. Malm's Kindergarteners.

Important School Information
 







Pre-purchase your wristbands and concession
tickets here.

VOLUNTEERS WE NEED YOU to make sure we
have a safe and fun experience for all. Please

https://marketplace.huttonhawksptg.org/spring-fling
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094aaca728a3fb6-spring#/


sign up here to volunteer for this event. 

Any questions? Contact us at HuttonPTG@gmail.com. 

The Annual
Hutton Hawk Walk BBQ
is on Tuesday, June 6th
during your student's

lunch.
Families must RSVP to
attend.

​Details and more information will come home with your
student next week. Once you get the flyer, we encourage
families to RSVP as soon as possible. Students who return

their RSVP will be entered in a drawing for a prize from
Mrs. Algeo!

Hawk Walk
Important Dates

​The Hawk Walk is Hutton's only PTG fundraiser
and begins on 5/12. Check your child's backpack

for the Hawk Donation Envelope and more
information.

6/6: Hawk Walk/BBQ
6/8: Kona Ice Day

mailto:HuttonPTG@gmail.com


6/12: Trampoline Park Visit
6/13: Pizza Party

Donate Here

Parking Info
For the safety of our
students and families
and staff, please
​DO NOT PARK IN NO
PARKING ZONES.

Thank you!

District Updates
 

SPS has summer athletic camps for your
child. There are so many available! Click

below for more information.

SPS Summer Athletic
Camps

Coffee with SPS

Join SPS leaders for conversation over free coffee each month
at a different high school. No RSVP required. Click here for
more information.

Bowling for Kids

https://www.huttonhawkwalk.com/
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/6011
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/5888


The Spokane Public Schools Foundation will host
Bowling for Kids on May 25 at North Bowl. Schools can
register teams now. Once you've registered your team,
pay via the link on the SPS Foundation site OR mail your
payment via inner school to Stephanie Splater, 2nd
Floor Admin Bldg. All teams must pay in advance to
guarantee a spot for this awesome event.

-Stephanie Splater

Dear families,
Your input is valuable to us.
Please complete this important
survey for each school-aged
student in your household.
-SPS

Parent Survey

 

Our Amazing Students
 

Hawks of the Week
Congratulations to these classrooms
who earned the honor of hosting the
Hawks for their Hawk behavior in the

hallways and cafeteria!

https://www.spokaneschoolsfoundation.org/events/bowling-for-kids
https://spokanesd.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_73fXn74UVv2Z9eC


Week of May 1st
Mrs. Ducharme

Mr. Perry

Week of May 7th
Mrs. Muelheims

Mrs. Freel

TOP HAWK
Congratulations from our Specialist Teachers to
the following classes for continuing their TOP
HAWK status this month:

Mrs. Campbell
Mrs. Heaton
Mrs. Fernandez
Mrs. Freel
Mrs. Lipsker
Miss Paino
Mrs. Pedersen
Mrs. Schulte
Mrs. Scribner
Mrs.Yahne

These classes care the new TOP HAWK winners for this last time period:
Mrs. Griffus
Mr. Nye

Your teamwork and leadership are inspiring!



Hutton Extra-Curricular Activities

Girls on the Run 5K is on Saturday, June 3rd at Audubon Park, 9 AM. For
more information, click the link below.

Girls on the Run 5K

5th/6th Grade Drama Club
Rehearsals are in full swing. Evening
performances for the families and

parents is on June 2nd. Stay tuned for
more information coming soon!

 

The PTG Scoop

Our next PTG meeting is May 23rd at 6:30 PM. All meetings
will be hybrid via zoom and in person (in the Library). Here is

the Zoom Link for virtual access for each PTG meeting.

Follow Hutton PTG on Instagram!

https://www.gotrspokane.org/5k
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85412339043?pwd=cVMxSldGOXp1a0M1cTl2TSs3SjYwQT09
https://instagram.com/huttonptg?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=


Follow Us on Facebook

​Did you know Hutton is on Facebook? Follow us here!



  
Thank You to Our Community Partners

We Appreciate You!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admisssion, treatment, employment, or access to its

programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a

trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or

military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access

to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff

Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at

www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination
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